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 Recommendation to Amend TPSD Policy GACN Sexual 

 Harassment 

 

 Requirements of HB 263 require districts to have a personnel 

 policy prohibiting bulling or harassing behavior.  After review by 

 district personnel and Attorney Kelly Stimpson, revisions to TPSD 

 Policy GACN Sexual Harassment are submitted for consideration 

 for approval.    

 

   
 

 

 

ACTION BY THE BOARD: 

 
       Motion Second  Yes         No N Abstain Absent 

Mr. Babb (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mrs. Davis (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Hudson (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Prather (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Wheeler (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

       

     Passed:  Yes  (   )   No  (   ) 
  

Action 


